
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
USDA announced on September 1, 2020 that there will be a continual waiver until 
December 2020 to operate meals under the Summer Food Service Program. This 
means that any school aged child, regardless of their meal status may receive a 
meal (breakfast and/or lunch) at no charge. Only students enrolled in Mexico 
School District are eligible for this waiver. 
 
Cohorts A, B and D: If they choose, students who are in session will receive 
breakfast and/or lunch for free on their respective cohort days. A 
parent/guardian may request meals for the days their child is a virtual learner. 
Please see Meal Request Form under the Food Service section of the MACS 
website. Registration is required. Your child will receive 3 days’ worth of meals. 
Distribution will take place at the HS on Wednesdays from 11-12 or 3-4. There will 
be no transported meals. Only parents/guardians may pick up meals per State Child 
Nutrition Rules. 
 
Cohort C-All Virtual. We ask that a parent/guardian complete a Meal Request 
Form, found under the Food Service section of the MACS website. Registration is 
required. Your child will receive 5 days’ worth of meals at distribution. Distribution 
will take place at the HS on Wednesdays from 11-12 or 3-4.  There will be no 
transported meals. Only parents/guardians may pick up meals.  
 
Important things to remember: 
 Registration for virtual learning meals is required 

There will be no transported meals  
Only parents/guardians can pick up meals. State Child Nutrition Rules 
Only students enrolled in Mexico School District are eligible for meals 
 

 
 
 
 


